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An update from Advent House
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Dear Friends,

Greetings from the Advent House! This coming Monday, June 1%, PEM Board will meet via Zoom for the regularly

scheduled board meeting.

At this time, Ray Wager will be recommending to the PEM Board that the 2020 — 2021 Budget remain the same as the
2019 - 2020 budget with the stipulation that the Finance Committee will make future recommendations to
accommodate the Covid-19 re-opening expenses that both Advent House and Sweet Charity will need to incur.

As soon as it is practical, the Finance Committee will meet to discuss.

Thank you for your continued support and prayers during this difficult time.

Gratefully,

Vicki Deady

Advent House Director of Development



